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Subject: FW: OPRA Request // 170 PARK RD, FAIR HAVEN, NJ
 

 
Good Afternoon:
 
As per your OPRA request received on July 22nd, please be advised that there are no code violations or
Special Assessments/liens for the above referenced property in Fair Haven, NJ (Monmouth County). I
have attached a report regarding construction permits. As you will see, there is a Radon Remediation
permit from a 2013 alteration. If you have any questions regarding the permits, you may reach out to
Sabine or Stephanie (Rumson/Fair Haven Building Department), 732-842-3022.
 
This reply will close out your request.  Thank you.
 
Allyson M. Cinquegrana, RMC/CMR
Borough Clerk/Assistant Administrator
Borough of Fair Haven
748 River Road
Fair Haven, New Jersey 07704
acinquegrana@fhboro.net
732-747-0241, ext. *221
732-747-6962 fax
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